To help keep Web ordering accessible:

We have had reports from Customers that the top frame (Header, with the yellow buttons) of the FreeFlow  pages seems to disappear leaving a “cannot be displayed/not accessible” error.

Here are a couple things to try that should help:

1- We recommend adding our web site to your “Trusted Sites” in Internet Explorer. To do this, follow these steps:

Open Internet Explorer, and then click on ‘tools’. At bottom of list, click ‘Internet Options’.
Next click the ‘Security’ tab, click to highlight ‘Trusted Sites’. Then click ‘Sites’.
In space of “Add this web site to the zone”, type in “https://www.xeroxprintcenter.com”. 

Click on ‘Add’.

Click on ‘OK’.

Then click ‘OK’ again on the main ‘Internet options’ window.
2- If this still does not work satisfactorily, follow this procedure: 

Open Internet Explorer, and then click on ‘tools’. At bottom of list, click ‘Internet Options’.  
Next click the ‘General’ tab (likely already open).

Click on “Settings”, located in “Temporary Internet files” box (approx. middle of page).
Under “Check for newer versions of stored pages”, click on the “Every time you start internet explorer” option button (or if that does not work, click on the “Never” button….NOTE: this is a last resort as the page may then not show any updated information, so keep this in mind…). 
Click “OK”.

Then Click “OK” again to close the main ‘Internet options’ window.
 If you still get error messages, try to hit the ‘refresh’ button on ‘Internet Explorer’ and click ‘retry’ (NOT cancel) if given the option. 
This will generally work. If not, you will need to contact your internet provider or network administrator (Northrop Grumman at the County) to address the issue.

Sorry for any inconvenience, but these symptoms have generally been shown to be caused by the Customer’s network and/or security policies, not the on-line ordering system.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

